
James E. Timmerman 

831 Perrine Court 

Marco Island, FL 34145-6800 

Phone: 239-394-0895 

Email: james@dsms1.com 
 
 

13 November 2021 
 

Marco Island City Council 
Marco Island, Florida 
Reference: Petition BD-21-000177 
986 Sundrop Court, Marco Island, Fl. 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 Please consider this a letter in support of approval of the above referenced 
petition. 
 
 My first arrival on Marco Island, over three decades past, was via small yacht. 
 
 My family and I enjoy living on Marco Island in large part due to the availability of 
myriad watersports activities, including boating of small, medium & large vessels. 
 

I have reviewed the facts regarding this petition and support approval. 
 
Please review all factual data regarding the petition and I am certain you will 

determine that the petitioner should be allowed the opportunity to enjoy Marco Island 
and all it’s beauty on his vessel. 

 
Thank you for your objective consideration. 

 
 

James E. Timmerman 


